
True Blue & Gold Newsletter Announcement! 
 

     Please be advised that the Association Newsletter will be published 

on or about December 14, 2021, to include completion photographs 

and information regarding the NJSP Memorial Courtyard 

Renovation and Columbarium Project.  Thank you for your patience! 
 

For the President, 

Captain Nicholas C. Soranno, Jr., #3065 (Ret) 
 

     Thank you, and My Best Regards, 

 

 

 

     George J. Wren, Jr., #3680 (Ret) 


